
Item 8: GP Development Plan 
 

By:  Kay Goldsmith, Scrutiny Research Officer    
 
To:  Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 19 July 2023 
 
Subject: Primary Care update (including the GP Development Plan) 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 
consider the information provided by the NHS Kent and Medway. 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

1) Introduction 
 

a) At its meeting on 31 January 2023, the Committee discussed the Kent and 
Medway Integrated Care Strategy. Responding to concerns raised about the 
primary care workforce, Mr Badu (Chief Strategy Officer, K&M ICB) spoke 
about the Primary Care Strategy and offered to present the document once it 
was completed. 
 

b) The Primary Care Strategy is under development, but the GP Development 
Plan will be in place until the Strategy is launched. The ICB have prepared the 
attached update on primary care, which includes information about the GP 
Development Plan.  
 

2) Recommendation  

RECOMMENDED that the Committee consider and note the report. 

 

Background Documents 

Kent County Council (2023) ‘Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee (31/01/23)’, 
https://democracy.kent.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=112&MId=9051&Ver=4   
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